
District 70 Meeting Minutes 

April 11, 2018  7 pm 

West Baytown Club—1020 Bowie St—Baytown, TX 77520 

The meeting was opened with the serenity prayer. 

We greeted the new GSR and asked him to read the GSR preamble. 

Jeff D. presented Tradition 4. 

Byron presented Concept 4. 

Volunteers for next month for tradition and concept 5 are Michelle and Brady, respectively. 

The March minutes were read.  Connie A motioned to approve.  Michelle P seconded.  They were 

approved. 

There were no LCM reports. 

OLD BUSINESS: 
There was a question of changing the date for the Sponsorship Workshop. After discussion, we voted to 
leave it as is. 

We will meet at the April assembly to discuss how the 2017 Gratitude dinner went and how we will 

proceed to plan the 2018 Gratitude dinner. Cynthia, Brady and Michelle will attend. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

TFC: Byron reported he is taking literature to Cenikor in Deer Park. He is not sure they even know what 

they want. On Friday he can’t go to the Salvation Army because of his work.  There are about 5-10 

people that attend the meeting. Can someone go in his place? There were no volunteers. 

GROUP PROBLEMS: 

There were none. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Leslie H. from the Shoemaker group stood for treasurer. She was elected unanimously. Brady and 

Cynthia will get her signed on to the checking account soon. 

Dick S. from Intergroup visited. He told us about the Intergroup Convention which will be June 15 – 17 at 

the Weston Oaks Galleria. They will have 8 speakers, workshops, and hospitality rooms.  Registration is 

$30.00 at www.aahouston.org.  A hotel room per night is $124. Reservations can be made by telephone 

at 713-960-8100 or online at www.starwoodmeeting.com/book/HF15AA1. 

The meeting was closed with the I AM REPONSIBLE statement. 


